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Email address: lisae@psdschools.org�class website: http://evans2ndgrade.weebly.com


Tavelli site: www.tavellielementary.org











          


Classroom News:


February is here!  I wonder if we will be seeing more winter or an early spring? 


Book Orders will go home Thursday Feb. 5th and will be due back the following Thursday Feb. 12th.  


February reminders:  Students will be making valentine bags in class to collect their valentines from their classmates.  If your child chooses to participate in our valentines card celebration, please make sure that they bring a valentine for everyone in our class.  We have 24 students in our class.  Our class Valentine party will be on Friday, February the 13th beginning at 1:35 pm.  











February 12th-Book Orders Due





February 13th-Valentine’s Day classroom party 1:35 pm





February 16th-


No School-k-12 Collaboration day
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February Birthdays:


Sophia 3rd    �Jaque 12th �Isabella 13th      








               Mrs. Evans             	�Tavelli Elementary School                  


Classroom: (970) 488-6750














Reminders: Please check our school and class website for updates.








Important Dates:
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Science/Social Studies


In Science lab, we are still working on activities that support balance and motion.  We will be doing a catapult project to wrap up our unit on balance and motion.  Project directions to come as the project gets closer.
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Literacy


Treasures Theme: Better Together


Unit Question: How is working together better than working alone?


Skills: Phonics, Summarizing, sequencing, using illustrations, cause and effect, and story vocabulary


Spelling Patterns: dipthongs- ou, ow


Vowel digraphs-oi, oy, oo, ui, ew, ue, u ou, oe











Math


Origo Unit 5:  


Shapes


3 Digit Numbers


Turns














Writing


Expository: 


We are moving on from story writing to paragraph and informational writing.  Over the next few months, second graders will be learning how to plan and write paragraphs.



































